
Thank you to our community for supporting the Brunswick County Community Foundation 

To the editor: 

On behalf of the board of advisors of the Brunswick County Community Foundation, I would like 

to say thank you to the citizens of Brunswick County for their support of our efforts to grow our 

community grant-making fund. This year, thanks to your generosity, we will be able to increase 

our grants to support our local nonprofit organizations. Nearly $8,000 was raised locally and 

through a generous match from anonymous donors to the North Carolina Community 

Foundation through the campaign. 

For the past 21 years, the Brunswick County Community Foundation has been serving the 

citizens of Brunswick County. The BCCF is an affiliate of the North Carolina Community 

Foundation, which has served our state for more than three decades. 

To learn more about BCCF or to apply for a grant (March 2- April 3, 2018), please feel free to 

contact me, as president, or any of our board members: Jayne Mathews (vice president), Julie 

Wolfe (secretary/treasurer), Cindy Cheatham, Mike Gildea, Heather Holbrook, Franklin Rouse, 

Rosemarie Ryan, Mary Walton, Justin Wolfe or Karen Anderson, director emeritus. You may also 

contact Anne Sorhagen, the NCCF regional director who supports our affiliate, at 

asorhagen@nccommunityfoundation.org. We also invite you to visit the Brunswick County page 

at nccommunityfoundation.org. 

We look forward to continuing to partner with our local citizens to support a thriving 

community. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Patten 

Board President 


